
October 14, 2018 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
 
We retained Joey Biasucci and SalDan Construction Group to renovate a property in the 
Roncessvalles area in Toronto. We were exceptionally impressed with the work they did on the 
property and would whole heartedly recommend them to anyone planning on doing a renovation.  
 
The property needed an extensive renovation going right down to the structural walls and joists. It 
included replacing structural framing, plumbing, electrical, insulation, drywall and finishes. The 
main floor initially housed separate rooms which we converted into an open concept design with 
more natural light.  
 
Joey and his team were well-organized and efficient. They always kept us informed on the progress 
of the project and finished the renovation on time. We were very impressed with the timeliness of 
the project. Joey was honest and managed our expectations well. He was respectful of our budget 
and was able to present us with various options that were tailored to our preferred style and design.  
 
On a personal note, Joey and his team were friendly, always easy to contact and hardworking. All 
of the neighbours got along well with him and even asked him to do work on their homes.  
 
If you have any questions about our experience working with Joey/SalDan, please do not hesitate 
to contact us.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Antoniuk  Ludwik Antoniuk  Renata Antoniuk 


